
Submitter: Giorgiana Stanisel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

I strongly oppose. Oregonians are struggling right now, and we cannot handle more 

taxation. Please work with the budget the state already has, rather than asserting 

future authority to raise our property taxes. The elderly population is especially at risk 

here, where property taxes can drown out those who are retired or have limited 

income opportunities.   


